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This has been a busy year for TIRRA primarily for the Solid Waste Committee.  
Thanks to the many many people who made the effort to get out and vote in the 
CVRD referendum.  Indeed it set a record for CVRD.  Please be patient as the 
SWM Committee works out the details of going to a controlled site and the 
continuous fine tuning required to manage the budget. 
 
The FAC also put in significant effort with BCF and surprised us all by coming out 
with a completely revised schedule that works for us and Penelakut.  (without the 
expensive help of the BCF meetings and surveys) 
 
My thanks also goes to your executive who have volunteered to support the 
community by serving in this corner. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ernie Hunter 
 
 


